TREY:EYY PROJECTS EIVEEXY

London Borough of Camden,
Planning Department,

Town Hall,

Judd Street,

London

WC1H 8ND

26/11/2012

Dear Antonia Powell,
RE: 33 Grafton Way, Application Ref: 2011/6103/P, Release of Conditions 02

Further to our meeting on 09/10/2012 and the subsequent Withdrawal of Application, please see revised
application for approval of details reserved by condition attached, Planning Ref 2011/6103/P. The revised
drawings, forms and material samples replace those previously supplied (copies of which are enclosed).

At the meeting of 09/10/2012, the sliding glazed doors at roof level and the internal black-out blinds were
considered acceptable and have not been revised for this resubmission. The main items discussed were the
revision of the rooftop architrave to be less reflective; the revision of the engineered slate cladding to be less
sheer and more variegated in surface; and the clarification of the dimensions of the existing glazing bars in the
rear sash windows with joinery details of the proposed glazed door to match. The revised drawings respond
directly to the feedback gained at the meeting on 09/10/2012 and include:

- Revision of the slate cladding from Marley Eternit Thrutone, with sheer edges and surface, to
Marley Eternit Rivendale, with variegated edges and surfaces, as requested. Please see drawings
attached and material sample 03.

- Clarification of the use of Marley Eternit Thrutone cladding for the roof extension and rear closet
wing extension, as requested.

- 1.1 scale details of the existing glazing bars for the rear window at first floor level; material sample
of the existing glazing bar; and 1.1 scale joinery detail of the glazing bars for the proposed
replacement door, as requested. Please see drawings and material sample 08.

- Reuvision of the rooftop extension architrave from mirror polished stainless steel to brushed stainless
steel, to be less reflective, with material sample, as requested. Please see drawings and material
sample 01.

Please refer to the enclosed copy of the original application and cover letter for further details relating to the
planning conditions.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any queries, or for further assistance,

Yours sincerely,

Alex Warnock-Smith
MA (cantab) AADipl ARB
Architect
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